From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/17/08 7:33 PM
Subject: Fwd: Stop More Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 3:59 PM >>>

>>> "Darla Bland" <tilling@b:andranch.net> 1/17/2008 3:51 PM >>>
Darla Bland

24895 SHAKE RIDGE RD.

VOLCANO, CA 95689-9613

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please do not allow more govemment intrusion into our own homes by
requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by
government bureaucrats.

I think the better way to achieve more conservation is to encourage

incentives to homeowners who choose to have outside regulated thermostats

in their homes.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government

controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Darla Bland
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